Good Afternoon Christ the Teacher Parents,
A few reminders for next week:

Report Cards

Reports will go home with students today. Hybrid students will receive their report cards the
next day they are in school. Remote students' report cards will be mailed out.

Wednesday, March 17th

Students are allowed to wear green to celebrate St. Patrick's Day.

Friday. March 19th (Happy St. Joseph's Day)

Students can dress up as their favorite storybook character.

Easter Egg Hunt

There will be an Easter Egg Hunt on Thursday, March 25th for Grades PK3 to 3rd. Please see
the attached flyer for details.

New (last one!) Pizza Order form:

Our final Pizza order form for April to June is attached. Please send in your form and payment
together by the due date (3/26).

TGA Sports Flyer:

We are welcoming back outdoor activities! Please see the attached flyer from TGA Premier
Sports for details!

Girl Scouts
If any girls are interested, attached is a flyer from the Girl Scouts of Northern New Jersey.

Re-Enroliment Reminder:

If you have not re-enrolled yet and you know you would like to re-enroll your child/children next
year; | strongly suggest you do so, especially for the lower grades (K-5th). | am inundated with
requests for Open House appointments and then application submissions. We already have
many new families enrolled. Please don't wait and then not be able to get into a class. We
want everyone back!



DAYLIGHT SAVINGS TIME BEGINS SUNDAY, MARCH 14! ( Clocks ahead 1 hour Saturday
night).

Have a great weekend,

Lori Bellifemini
Administrative Assistant
Christ the Teacher Academy
359 Whiteman Street

Fort Lee, NJ 07024
201-944-0421



